
TOWNSHIP OF LIBERTY______________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Liberty Residents 

Liberty Township is actively working to apply for funds through FEMA 
for the recent storm damage thought-out our municipality. 

In order to expedite this process, a list must be compiled of residents 
that will be seeking assistance for any storm damage to finished living 
space or structural/foundation damages. 

We are asking for those who will be seeking assistance to call the 
municipal building (908.637.4579) and provide your name, phone 
number, address, list of damages with estimated replacement costs and 
photographic documentation of storm damage. 

We thank you for your cooperation and patience 

 
Diane M Pflugfelder, RMC/MMC 
Municipal Clerk/Administrator 
908.637.4579 
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